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Changes to the AC Direct Drive Motor Plate 
(to Comply with the Overseas Standards) 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi general-purpose AC servo and FA products. 
The AC direct drive motor plate has been changed as indicated below to comply with the overseas 
standards. We ask for your understanding in this matter. 
 
1. Target Models 

TM-RFM series 
 
2. Purpose 

To comply with the overseas standards (EC Directives in Europe) 
 
3. Details of Change 

The CE logo has been added to the AC direct drive motor plate as shown below. 
Also, "AC DIRECT DRIVE MOTOR" indication has been changed to "AC SERVO MOTOR". 
These changes do not affect the servo motor functions or performance. 
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4. Schedule 

These changes have been made sequentially from the April 2013 production. 
There may be cases when both the new and old products are in the distribution stage. We ask for your 
understanding in this matter. 

 


